
 

Public education 
is in crisis in  
our province.

Alberta spends
 THE LEASTTHE LEAST in 

Canada on public 
education, placing 
our schools at the 

breaking point.  

Alberta’s education system has never 

been closer to breaking due to inadequate 

government funding. As proud citizens, 

we cannot stand by while Alberta’s policies 

continue to neglect education. This 

situation demands urgency and a call to 

action from all of us.

Alberta spends the least on public 

education per student in Canada. This 

neglect has left our schools and students 

in dire need, creating a crisis in our public 

education system. The latest report from 

the Fraser Institute in late 2023 starkly 

highlights that Alberta’s education 

spending is the lowest in the nation.

Insufficient funding leads to unmet 

student needs, overcrowded classrooms, 

the elimination of diverse programs, 

and decreased support for students with 

complex issues. These compounded 

problems have driven many dedicated 

teachers to leave their profession in despair.

It’s time to address these injustices. We 

must advocate for increased funding and 

resources to support our students and 

educators. Want to make a difference for 

Albertans? Demand answers from your 

MLA about why Alberta spends the least 

on public education per student in all of 

Canada. It’s time to stop the excuses and 

take action.
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